
 

 
Eric Newton, President                       June 20, 2024 
Newton Construction & Management, Inc. 
2436 Broad Street 
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 
eric@newtonconstruction.com 
 
Project:  US Customs Building Upgrades, Santa Maria Airport 
Subject: Notice to Proceed 
 
Dear Mr. Newton: 
 
All contract documentation, bonds and insurance are in place and accepted. This communication serves as 
your official Notice to Proceed with the work of this project. 
 
In accordance with the project specifications, your contract time for performance is 150 calendar days. With 
an agreed upon Day 1 of June 24, 2024, all the work of your contract shall be substantially complete and 
accepted on or before the end of the business day Wednesday, November, 20, 2024. 
 
On behalf of the Santa Maria Public Airport District, we look forward to a good, successful project. Please 
call or reach out otherwise with any questions or concerns you may have regarding the project or this 
correspondence. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       TARTAGLIA ENGINEERING 
 

       John A. Smith 
       John A. Smith, P.E. 
       Project Engineer 
 
cc: Martin Pehl, Ric Tokoph, Kerry Fenton: Santa Maria Public Airport District 
 Jim Albrecht: Ravatt Albrecht & Associates, Inc. 
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